
MUSEUM STAFF  

Shari Buss, Director 

Hannah Danner, Assistant Director 

April Teves, Assistant Director 

Paul Grammon, Building & Grounds 

Sierra Tien, Weekend Attendant  

Kathy Pabst, Housekeeping 

Sue Schandler, Housekeeping 

Pre-registration is required for  
classes and workshops. 

 
Discounts are available to  

Patron and Sustaining Members 
on most classes and workshops. 

 
Call (785) 689-4846 for  

registration information. 
 

Classes and workshops are  
generously underwritten by 

the Dane G. Hansen  
Foundation. 

MUSEUM BOARD MEMBERS 

Jim McDonald 

Carol Bales 

Mariana Kemper 

Linda Toll 

Betty Baird 

Janene Schneider 

Deb Berg 

Exhibits 
The Eclectic Collection 
of T.R. & Sandy 
On display until Nov. 10 
 

The Farmin Artist 
Nov. 15 - Feb. 2, 2020 

Classes &  
Workshops 

 
Quilt Class 
Tuesdays, Oct. 1 - Nov. 12 
 
Joy of Painting 
October 19 - 20 
 
Hartman Oil Painting 
Workshop 
November 1 - 2 
 
Barn Quilt Painting 
Class 
November 30 
 
Pointed Pen Calligraphy 
November 18 
 
Ginger Bread House 
December 9 & 12 

Weekdays: 9-12 & 1-4 
Saturdays: 9-12 & 1-5 
Sundays & Holidays: 1-5  
Closed Thanksgiving, Christmas, 
and New Year’s Day. 

MUSEUM HOURS: 

110 W. Main St. | P.O. Box 187 | Logan, KS 67646 

director@hansenmuseum.org 
 

www.hansenmuseum.org 
 

(785) 689-4846 
 

Dane G. Hansen Museum 
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For more than 27 years, artist duo T.R. Mathews and Sandy Seamone 

have been traveling the United 

States as they teach aspiring 

artists how to paint using Bob 

Ross’ easy-to-learn Joy of Painting method. 

Over the years, T.R. and Sandy have saved 

some of their favorite painted works, which 

are displayed in this “eclectic” collection, 

with a few additions from other artists. 

The majority of this exhibit is focused on 

natural subjects, but also includes cosmic scenes and Native 

American culture.  T.R. & Sandy learned from Bob Ross himself, 

the TV artist and now a Pop Icon, the happy tree guy; that  

there truly is a         

Joy of Painting.  

T.R. Mathews 

Iris 

The Eclectic 

Collection of 

Sandy Seamone 

Baby Lynx 

ON DISPLAY SEPT. 13 - NOV. 10, 2019 

T.R. & Sandy 

Sustaining Members . Page 11  
Douglas & Laurie Albin 

Cinch Anderson 

Gerry Anschutz 

Sidonia Babcock 

Phillip & Valerie Babcock 

Betty Baird 

Carol Bales 

Gary & Sandra Becker 

Christie & Deb Berg 

Family of Dr. & Mrs. Maxwell Berry 

Kent & Carmen Blake 

Mr. & Mrs. Dick Boyd 

Bruce & Jean Boyd 

Herman & Phyllis Braun 

Don & Karen Burlison 

Troy & Shari Buss 

Lynn & Karen Clements 

Steven & Connie Cox 

Dolores Daniels 

Dennis & Carola Deschner 

Josh & Sarah Dickman 

Doyle & Mary Jane Fair 

Don & Leora Forssberg 

Paul & Deb Grammon 

Lea Hall-Wheeler 

Staci Hartman 

Robert Hartman 

Ed & Shirley Heath 

Don & Jene Herron 

Jay & Paula Hofaker 

Tammy Horesky 

Diane Hrabe 

Jaime & Jennifer Isom 

Velinda Jacobs 

Rick & Merry Jessup 

Michael & Mariana Kemper 

John & Patricia Kern 

Randy & Jean Kiser 

Elizabeth Knitter 

Michael Korte 

Steve & Sandy Kuhlman 

Larry & Coleen Larson 

Michael Lohrmeyer 

Gale & Janice Lohrmeyer 

Lynne Lohrmeyer 

Leonard & Joan Long 

Max & Donna Lowry 

Stuart & Lauren Lowry 

Jim McDonald 

James & Kitty McElwain 

Don & Alberta McGrath 

Elaine Milnes 

Cy & Gladys Moyer 

Bonita Oliva 

Dirk & Nancy Parks 

Paul & Michelle Prewo 

Phillip & Carol RaBoin 

Charlotte Rahjes 

Jerol & Sherry Robinson 

Aubrey Ruff 

Ken & Joan Schilowsky 

Janene Schneider 

Lloyd & Judy Schneider 

Anna Schremmer 

Joyce Scott-Breeden 

Barbara Sparks 

Delbert Stanton 

Cathy States 

Alan & Carolyn States 

LaVetta Stephens 

Brien & Lynette Stockman 

Arnie & April Teves 

Ken & Orvina Tidball 

Debra Tremblay 

Stephanie Watts 

City of Logan 

First National Bank & Trust 

Phillips Co. Economic Development 

Insurance Planning, Inc. 



The Dane G. Hansen Museum is 
pleased to have The Fabulous Chinese 

Acrobats for this year’s school 
assembly program in the Logan 

school auditorium. The program will be 
held on December 3, 2019, and area schools 

will be invited to attend.  

This assembly is procured through The Bureau of Lectures. 
Each year The Bureau of Lectures personally selects brand-

new troupes of acrobats to 
make sure that even if a school 
has had this show in the past, each year will be a 
new experience for the students. In fact, this year’s 
groups are straight from the Cirque du Soleil circuit 
in Las Vegas.  

We are so pleased to be working with The Bureau 
of Lectures to bring this brand-new generation of 
acrobats, cultivating a new energy and showing off 
a never-before-seen routine to your school. The 
simple truth is that The Fabulous Chinese Acrobats 
is the best assembly program anywhere and one 
that students and staff will remember and talk 
about for weeks 
after the 
performance. 

Page 10 . Bureau of Lectures 

“ “ 
 One of our best assemblies 
we've had over many years. 
The students are engaged the 
entire time.  

For the majority of students, 
this will be their only exposure 
to such a high-quality 
performance. 
Mark Cagle, Counselor 
Hedgesville, WV 

Leslie LeMon 
Handwoven Items 

Lebanon, KS 

Artist of the Month . Page 3  

Pot Pals Pottery 
Pottery 

Lyons, KS 

Allen Riggs 
Hand Carved Wood Items 
Hill City, KS 
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Certified Bob Ross Instructors 

T.R . Mathews & Sandy Seamone 

JOY OF 

October 20th 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Pre-Registration Required 

Before Oct. 11 - $70     

After Oct. 11 - $75 

Museum  
    Community  

Room 

Beginning and advanced 
quilters are invited to join 

us at the Museum for 
quilting class. Class 

registration fee is $60.  

For more information,  
call (785) 689-4846. 

 

“Blue Poppy” 

October 19th 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

“Busy Stream” 
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Last winter, Hannah 

started as Assistant Director at the 

Museum and is mainly responsible for the 

museum’s graphic designs and photography.    

On a sunny day in April, Hannah and her husband, 

Greg, welcomed their first child, a little girl, to the 

family. Hannah returned from maternity leave in time for the Arts & Crafts Fair, 

and has been thoroughly enjoying showing off pictures of her now 5-

month-old daughter. Hannah graduated from Logan 

High in 2012 and has a degree in    

Mass Communications. 

Lillian Danner at 4 months 

Sierra worked at 

the Museum this past summer 

as our Grounds & Maintenance Intern. Sierra 

completed the internship at summer’s end, 

but we are delighted to announce that you 

will still see her smiling face occasionally at 

the museum as she agreed to continue 

working with us as the Weekend Attendant in 

the Gallery. Sierra graduated from Logan High in 2016 and is 

currently majoring in nursing at Fort Hays   

State University. 

Weekend Attendant 

HANNAH DANNER 

SIERRA TIEN 



 

Refreshed Kitchen & Bathrooms: 
Thank you in advance for your patience as we 

begin giving the building a little extra TLC. We will start 
renovating the bathrooms and Community Room kitchen in 

the near future, and plan to complete the project before February 
2020. We are exploring a full-scale renovation of the museum and will be 

meeting with designers in late October. 

Fresh Rock: On your next visit, be 
sure to look at the new river rock that 
is replacing the lava rock around the 
building. Fresh rock gives a much-
needed facelift to the landscape.  

Privacy Fence:  This past June, we 
also removed the privacy fence near 
the air conditioning units. The old 
wooden fence (large photo to right) 
has been replaced with a vinyl fence. 
 

46th Annual Arts & Crafts Fair:  Beautiful weather and 57 wonderful 
crafters made for smooth sailing at this year’s fair. This year we had 7 artisans 
around the square, each demonstrating 
their craft to the crowd. We had a record 
number of entries in the 5k and 2 mile 
races, which meant a record-high donation 
to Phillips County Hospice. We consider 
this year’s fair another great success! 

41st Annual Labor Day Celebration:  
This year we started the celebration two 
hours later than usual, which received very 
positive reactions from attendees. We had 
61 cars entered in the car show—a new 
record! The rock wall and inflatable course 
was very popular with the kiddos, and the sand volleyball tournament was a fun-
fest for the energetic adults in attendance. Patsy Cline impersonator Melinda 
Ferree entertained the crowd in the shade of the main tent. Later in the evening, 
after The Innocence band left the stage, the fun-filled day concluded with a blast 
as patriotic music played and the fireworks lit up the night sky.  

Paul removes old lava rock (above).   
  Sierra spreads new river rock (right). 
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Artisan Chris Goedert at the potter’s wheel. 

LEARN ANATOMY AND SCIENCE OF PEN AND NIBS ..  EXPLORE 
LETTERFORMS AND JOINING LETTERS .   STUDENTS WILL BE 
ENCOURAGED TO PUT PEN TO PAPER TO MAKE THE MOST OF THEIR 
PRACTICE TIME .  PARTICIPANTS WILL BENEFIT FROM CHANDRA 
FELDMAN’S HANDS-ON TEACHING STYLE .    
ALL  SUPPLIES PROVIDED .   

During this 2-day workshop, aspiring artist 
Staci Hartman will introduce oil painting 
basics, including technique  
& color development.  

Beginning & Advanced 
Painters Welcome 

Continuing Education . Page 5  
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BARN QUILT  
painting class    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SMELL THE HOLIDAY AROMAS FROM THE OVENS AS YOU 
BAKE YOUR VERY OWN GINGERBREAD ON DAY 1 OF 

THIS WORKSHOP TAUGHT BY ANNA SCHREMMER.  

COME BACK FOR MORE FUN ON DAY 2 TO BUILD AND 
DECORATE YOUR HOUSE WITH TREATS AND FROSTING. 

REGISTER BY DECEMBER 2. PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED. 

From scratch 

  
GIngerbread house

Logan City Building 
Day 1 - Dec. 9 
Day 2 - Dec. 12 
Workshop FeE: TBA 

INSTRUCTOR  

DATE & TIME 

LOCATION 
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On Display 

November 15 -  

February 2, 2020 

Thomas  Z immerman 


